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Career Guidance Cell
Circular
Date: 30.09.2015

          It has came to the notice of the Career Guidance Cell that several IV/ IV B.Tech students committed mistakes with regard to caste and other information while filling the ONLINE GATE – 2016 application.   All such students are instructed to send a request-e-mail from the mail ID registered in GATE to the Chairman, GATE, IIT Kharagpur (gate@adm.iitkgp.ernet.in).

              1. Mention your Application Number 

              2. Mention about the problem clearly.
              3. Seek their advice 

              4. Prepare documents accordingly.

          For any queries, students are advised to visit CGC.

Convener, CGC                                                                      Dean, Finishing School

Cc to: Director, Principal, All HoDs/ Noticeboards for wide circulation among students

         Library & AITAM Website.
